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Fax: 303-866-2428 
 

 

December 23, 2020 

 

Dear Liquor Stakeholders, 

 

The Liquor Enforcement Division would like to clarify allowable alcohol sales provisions for 

Christmas Day (December 25), 2020. 

 

Alcohol sales are prohibited on Christmas Day for Retail Liquor Store licensees (licensed under 44-

3-409, C.R.S.), Fermented Malt Beverage Off-Premises licensees (licensed under 44-4-104, 

C.R.S.), and Liquor Licensed Drugstore licensees (licensed under 44-3-410, C.R.S.). 

 

Retailers who are licensed for on-premises consumption may continue to operate and conduct 

alcohol sales (including takeout and delivery sales) as their license type(s) have always had this 

ability on Christmas Day under the current statutory framework. 

 

We would like to remind all of our licensees that responsible sales and service are of more import 

than ever during this unprecedented holiday season, and we ask that you remain vigilant in curtailing 

sales to underage persons and over-service of alcohol beverages. Help us keep the holidays safe 

and enjoyable for everyone. 

 

Please reach out to dor_led@state.co.us with any questions regarding this message, and thank you 

for your continued support. 

 

 

Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division 

mailto:dor_led@state.co.us

